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Subject: ENERGY STAR Large Network Equipment Specification DevelopmentLaunch 

 

 

Dear Large Network Equipment Manufacturer and Other Interested Stakeholder:
  
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is pleased to announce the launch of an effort to develop a new 
ENERGY STAR® specification for Large Network Equipment. EPA will host a scoping and test procedure kickoff 
webinar on Wednesday, October 24th from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM Eastern Daylight Time. Please RSVP to 
largenetwork@energystar.gov no later than Wednesday, October 17th. 
  
The attached launch letter provides an overview of the ENERGY STAR program, explains the Program’s interest in 
large network equipment, and shares EPA’s initial thoughts on this product category.   
  
To be added to the large network equipment e-mail distribution list, please send your full contact information to 
largenetwork@energystar.gov.  
  
Stakeholder participation is critical to developing a meaningful specification and to the overall success of ENERGY 
STAR. Please direct any specific questions to RJ Meyers, EPA, at Meyers.Robert@epa.gov, or 202-343-9923; or 
John Clinger, ICF International, at John.Clinger@icfi.com, or 202-572-9432. Please direct any specific test method 
questions to Bryan Berringer, DOE, at Bryan.Berringer@ee.doe.gov, or 202-586-0371. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR. 

  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 
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